Sunset on 1st March is meant to be at 17:49, isn’t that great? Longer and warmer days are coming,
Spring is definitely showing its signs, and with a green flag from the government it will be amazing to
see your happy faces on campus once again. What an exciting time!
We'd also like to remind you that in the midst of changes and good news, AUBSU is here for you no matter
what and hopefully over the next few months we'll be able to be there more physically too. If you have any
questions, queries or comments please don't hesitate to get in touch!
Sending you lots of love,
Louise and Kamila

Fairtrade Fortnight
22nd February - 5th March

AUBSU
Anti-Racism
Resources

aubsu.co.uk/representation/anti-racism

Clubs & Socs Check In

A little survey to check in with
clubs & socs members

Letter to Landlords

A draft template to send to private landlords



https://www.aubsu.co.uk/ents/event/1376/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/activities/green/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/activities/green/techfortrees/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3uvCWlSosSA&t=6s
https://www.instagram.com/aubsu_rag/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/ents/event/1372/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/ents/event/1346/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/calendar/womenshistorymonth/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/advice/living/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/representation/anti-racism/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Zl-yLwOssY
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NFL66PJ
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